
 

 

GOVERNING BOARD AGENDA ITEM  

AMPHITHEATER UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 10 

_________________________________________________________________________ 
 

DATE OF MEETING:   October 4, 2016 

 

TITLE: Award of Contract for Coronado K-8 School South-West Classroom Wing Roof 

Replacement Based Upon Responses to Request for Bid (RFB) 09-13-2016 
________________________________________________________________________________ 

BACKGROUND: 

Request for Bid 09-13-2016 was e-mailed to 132 contractors, e-mailed to General Contractors via Procure AZ 

(Arizona State Bidder’s List), and published on the District’s website.  This solicitation requested pricing for a 

roof replacement for the southwest classroom wing located at Coronado K-8 School.  Three contractors 

responded with responsive, priced bids.  The low, responsive net bid amount was $198,396.00.  The tabulation 

of responses is below: 

 

ITEM DESCRIPTION Chasse Building Team Epic One Builders, LLC Sprayfoam Southwest, 

Inc. dba Roofing 

Southwest 

Base Bid 227,216.00 192,618.00 201,838.00 

Performance Bond Cost 1,212.00 2,889.00 3,229.00 

Payment Bond Cost 1,212.00 2,889.00 150.00 

Net Bid Amount 229,640.00 198,396.00 205,217.00 

 

_________________________________________________________________________ 
RECOMMENDATION: 
It is the recommendation of the Administration that the Governing Board award a contract to Epic One 

Builders, LLC based on their bid response to RFB 09-13-2016 contingent upon approval from the School 

Facilities Board (SFB) for this project.  

 

_________________________________________________________________________ 
INITIATED BY:                                                     

 
_________________________________________________________________________ 
Scott Little, Chief Financial Officer                                                                 Date:  September 28, 2016 

          

 

 ________________________________    
                                                                                                 Patrick Nelson, Superintendent 


